
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
DRAIN REPAIRS 

POSTED: November 6, 2015 (on 201 Street& 199 Terrace) 

 

Residents of MARBELLA PARK HOA, 

 

Please be advised that during the week of MONDAY, NOVEMBER 9TH – 13TH major drain 

repairs will be done on 201 Street& 199 Terrace. Please keep in mind heavy equipment will be 

working on this street and during working hours the entrance to this street will be limited due 

to this repair. We ask that you obey parking instructions to your home and follow procedures 

as indicated by project staff or management.  

 

To ensure the safety of your property and your vehicles please proceed with caution in 

working area. Any vehicle parked in any visitor parking area where roadwork is in progress or 

on streets provided in map will be towed at owner’s expense once work has begun. 

 

Thank you, 

Marbella Park HOA 

 


